
Department of Public Works 

Report for April, 2024 
 

 



Public Works activities for April, 2024: 

During the month of April, Public Works worked on the following activities: 

1. Public Works assisted CID with putting together new desk and file cabinets. 
Their office is completed. 

2. As part of Public Works maintenance. Public Works weed eat the sidewalks 
throughout the Town. 

3. Public Works installed LED flashing Stop/Pedestrian sign in Town. 

 

 

4. Public Works installed new gateway signs 
listed below: 
1. 5400 block of Annapolis Road 
2. 4600 Baltimore Avenue. 
3. 4600 block of Edmonston Road 
 

 

 

 

5. Want to Thanks Mr. Watson and Mr. Alston for working the Growing Green with Pride 
event. 

6. Made sure all the drains in town were free of any debris. 
7. Public Works cut up and removed overgrown tree limbs in the 5400 block of Spring Road. 
8.  Mr. Hall has been working with several cleaning companies in refence RFP 006-2024. 
9. Public Works has started maintaining the new MOU with SHA. Exit ramps South Kenilworth 

Ave, and North Kenilworth beside Kenilworth Towers. 

 

     



Measured in tons 

Brush 0.41 

Building material 1.52 

Condominium bulk pick up 4.53 
  

Ground Maintenance: 

The Public Works crew is committed to keeping the Town clean and beautiful and as a result 
we have picked up litter in the following areas of the Town.  
a. Annapolis Road Pedestrian Tunnel  
b. The Industrial Area 
c. The alley-way in between 55th Ave. and 56th Ave. 
 
Meetings: 

1. Department Head meeting 
2. Janitor companies  

 

Please Help Keep Bladensburg Clean we CARE! 
• In order for the Department of Public Works to keep the Town clean and litter free, we need 

a little help from our residents as well. 
1. Pick up litter in front of your property. (Curb line as well) 

2. Please put trash/recycling in the proper container with the lid closed. It helps 
keep the Town neat and clean. 
 

If you have leaves for pick up, please place them in yard 
waste bags or trash cans marked with and X for pick up 
on MONDAYS. 

 

 

 

 

 

Resident’s Please Don’t Litter in your community…………… 

 

Notice: Styrofoam is not recyclable. Please put Styrofoam out on 
the trash collection day. (Tuesday and Friday. 


